
From: gatsadmin@pjm-eis.com
To: gatsadmin@pjm-eis.com
Subject: New GATS Enhancement for VA RPS
Date: Monday, December 15, 2014 9:58:49 AM
Importance: High

 
PJM-EIS is pleased to announce a new enhancement in GATS. You are receiving this notice as we
have updated a system within your GATS account.
 

·        GATS has created and applied a Virginia certification number to 1) all generators in GATS
that meet VA requirements for certification and 2) to any REC associated to those generators
with a vintage year of 2014 or later.

·        For RECs that reside in the VA utility accounts, the certification number was also applied to
RECs with a vintage year between 2010 and 2013.  These are the compliance periods
covered by the VA RPS, and utilities are allowed to bank RECs from those past years for use
in a future compliance period.

·        Going forward, newly registered generators that are eligible in VA will have a unique VA
certification number applied to the generator and to any RECs created for the compliance
year in which the generator is approved.

 
Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

Gayle Dean
Sr. Customer Support Analyst
PJM-Environmental Information Services, Inc.
www.pjm-eis.com
610-666-2245
610-771-4114 (fax)
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